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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

 
 
 
September 25, 2020 
 
Dear Tiger Parents/Guardians: 
 
We wish our Tiger families of the Jewish faith, “G’mar chatima tova”, as they 
celebrate Yom Kippur beginning at sunset on Sunday, September 27th. Yom 
Kippur, also known as the Day of Atonement, is the holiest day of the year in 
Judaism.   
 
This is a reminder that Monday, September 28th is a Data Day.  With the exception 
of Virtual Academy students in Kindergarten and first grade who will complete 
MAP testing on Monday, all other students do not have school that day.   
 
Also on Monday, September 28th, our bus drivers will be out and about, delivering 
school supplies to the homes of students who are enrolled in our Twinsburg 
Virtual Academy who have not picked up supplies from our school campuses.   
 
The day will be split into a morning shift and an afternoon shift with school 
supplies delivered to Virtual Academy students in grades 4 – 6 between 8:30 a.m. 
and 11:30 a.m. and with school supplies delivered to Virtual Academy students in 
grades 7 – 12 between 12:30 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.  Families of our Virtual Academy 
students in grades 4 – 12 who have more than one student at the same address 
are scheduled for the afternoon drop off shift.  
 
Our Transportation Department staff members will place a call to Virtual Academy 
homes minutes before they arrive to allow time for a family member to meet the 
bus to retrieve Virtual Academy school supplies.  Drivers will not leave school 
supply bags unattended, meaning, someone must be home to receive the delivery.  
All supply bags not delivered will be brought back to the District. 
 
Virtual Academy students in Kindergarten through the third grade will be able to 
retrieve their remaining school supplies when they come to campus to Map test on 
scheduled days.    

 
Have a great weekend! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 


